

Marine Safety Information Bulletin

Commander U.S. Coast Guard Sector Delaware Bay 1 Washington Ave Philadelphia, PA 19147 MSIB Number: 37-18 Date: October 12, 2018

Contact: Waterways Management Staff

Phone: (215) 271-4814

E-Mail: SecDelBayWWM@useg.mil

RETURN TO HURRICANE SEASONAL ALERT

The Captain of the Port (COTP), Delaware Bay, is notifying mariners of the return to Hurricane Seasonal Alert for the Delaware Bay COTP zone. There are no navigational restrictions.

Questions regarding the contents of this bulletin or expectations of the Captain of the Port can be directed to (215) 271-4807 or (267) 515-7294.

S. E. ANDERSON

Captain, U.S. Coast Guard Captain of the Port, Delaware Bay